
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Monday, November 21, 2022 3:44:11 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Sunday, November 20, 2022 11:38 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
EJ Birch

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re File EB-2022-0200
Any rate increase must be distributed among your customers equitably.
Seniors are trying to stay in their homes, there are low income earners barely keeping a roof over their heads, and
yet there are many very capable of paying increases.
I earnestly implore you to do two things:
1. Examine what increases are necessary for your business - not just profit building.
2. Make any necessary increase based on personal income or some version of equality.
Respectfully submitted, A long time satisfied customer

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --




